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TRANSPORTATION FOR NONPUBLIC SCHOOL STUDENTS

Transportation requests for students attending nonpublic schools should be 
received by the district no later than the April 1st preceding the beginning of the 
next school year.  If a student moves into the district later than April 1st, the 
request should be received within thirty days of establishing residence in the 
district, but preferably no later than August 1st.

All late requests, however, shall be considered by the Board of Education 
on the basis of each case's merits.  Criteria used by the Board in judging whether 
to accept a late request may include but not be limited to the following:

1. whether transportation will require an additional cost, and, if so,
2. the reasonableness of the excuse for the late request.

Visitors

Any resident student attending nonpublic schools may petition the 
Superintendent of Schools for permission to bring a visitor, who is not a resident 
of the district, to his/her home.  If room on the regular bus is available, 
transportation will be provided both ways.  Such request must be made at least 
twenty-four (24) hours in advance and be accompanied by two letters: one in 
which the resident parent/guardian requests such transportation; and one in which 
the student's parent/guardian allows the visit.
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